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YEAR 3 FOOTBALL 
Year 3 attended a 

tournament ran by Everton 

FC on Tuesday. They faced 

very tough opposition with 

a very high standard but it 

was a great experience. 

 

Year 5/6 played a friendly 

against St Frances on 

Tuesday. They won one 

game 1-0, and lost the other 

0-1. It was a great match 

under our fantastic 

floodlights! 

 

We raised a FANTASTIC £310 

for Children in Need last 

week. THANK YOU! 

 

 

 

LONGSIGHT FOOD BANK 

A big thank you once again from all at Stanley Grove 

for your fantastic contributions to our Harvest

 

Our Student Council, along with Ms Richardson, Miss 

McGowan and Mrs Coogan, delivered our contributions 

to the local food bank on Monday. They were very 

pleased with all our hard work and promised to put us 

on their next newsletter! 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GINGERBREAD FUN! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ONLY ONE WEEK TO GO UNTIL THE WINTER FESTIVAL ON 

SATURDAY 2ND DECEMBER  

 

 

 

The Nasal Flu Vaccination will 

take place: 

 

Wednesday 29th November 

Who is it for? 

Children in Reception and Yrs 1 – 

4 who we have received green 

consent forms for. 

Does my child have to have it? 

No, your child will only receive 

the vaccination if you returned 

the green consent form. 

Will my child receive an injection? 

No, it is a spray that is squirted up 

your child’s nose. It will not hurt at 

all. 

I have changed my mind since 

giving consent. 

Contact the school office as soon 

as possible to withdraw consent, 

you have to complete a 

withdrawal form. 

Do I have to come with my child? 

No, your child will be 

accompanied by a member of 

staff. 

 

Trip money is due by 21st 

December. Thank you. 

 

 

We have noticed an increase in children coming in 

late recently. School opens at 8.45am 

School opens at 8.45 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


